
 
 
 
 
 

CITY OF TOLLESON 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City of Tolleson Zoning Administrator will 
conduct a PUBLIC HEARING on WEDNESDAY, MARCH 29, 2006 beginning at 
2:00 PM, TOLLESON CITY HALL, 9555 WEST VAN BUREN STREET, 
TOLLESON, ARIZONA 85353, for the following purpose: 
 
1. Soliciting comments from interested parties in reference to a Variance Request as 

submitted by Steve Sam for Pratte Building Systems, 600 South 94th Avenue, 
Tolleson, Arizona 85353 to set aside building materials requirements in an I-2 
General Industrial District. 

 
2. Soliciting comments from interested parties in reference to a Variance Request as 

submitted by C. S. McCrossan, Inc., 7500 West Madison Drive, Tolleson, Arizona 
85353 to set aside the 500’ requirement of the centerline of a major arterial on lots 1 
and 10. 

 
 
 

     Notice Given By:  Chris Hagen 
              Tolleson City Clerk 
              Tuesday, February 14, 2006 
 
     Published in the     West Valley View
              Tuesday, February 21, 2006 
                     Friday, February 24, 2006 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


